
From: Diana Carroll <dianacarrollnh@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 9:42 PM 
To: Karen Edwards <kedwards@ci.durham.nh.us> 
Cc: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us> 
Subject: Informational Letters Re: Gerrish 
 
 

To the Planning Board, 

  

     I assume you have seen and read Gail Kelley's two 
recent letters to the Planning Board (the first going also 
to the Conservation Commission). These somewhat 
lengthy and very highly researched and detailed 
documents call for clear thought and consideration from 
the Planning Board after individual members of the 
Board give them careful study. There are many details to 
be considered and a map deserving of study.  
  

After such a reading, an official site walk from the 
Bagdad Access by the Board is warranted.  
  

The Planning Board should only proceed forward when it 
has complete and accurate information. In the end, this 
will enable the Board to make a well informed and wise 
decision. 

  

                                           Sincerely, 

  

                                                      Diana and John Carroll 
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